
YOUR OPINION IS IMPORTANT!

The City of Wharton will hold a workshop open to

the public in order to gather information for its

Comprehensive Plan.

The City encourages citizens to attend.

The goal of the meeting is to collect input from

residents about their visions for Wharton’s future.

Discussion will include identifying challenges and

desired projects, as well as defining the city’s

character and strengths.

Public participation is key to a plan’s success.

Your contribution will help us better understand

the needs of the City of Wharton and its residents.

Persons with disabilities wishing to attend this

meeting should contact the City at (979) 532-2491

at least two days before the meeting so that

appropriate arrangements can be made.

If you would like more information about the workshop or

other aspects of the Comprehensive Plan, please contact:

Zachary Stern at GrantWorks, Inc. 

512-420-0303 ext. 320

zachary@grantworks.net

Planning, Housing, and Community Development Services 
for Rural Texas Since 1979

Public Notice
City of  Wharton 

Planning Workshop

You are invited to participate in a public workshop on

Thursday, March 22nd at 6:00 pm
at the Wharton Civic Center

1924 N Fulton St, Wharton, TX 77488
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